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To: Dept - City Council
Subject: COVID-19
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Dear City Counsil,

In order for our economy to recover we , obviously need to control the spread of the covid-19 virus.

I'm curious what The Council is doing to facilitate this matter. I’'m wondering f.ex.how you are making sure restaurants
and stores are operating with social distancing and other protocol.

| believe we , citizens, need to hear from you.

Sincerely,

Annika Logart

704 Heliotrope Avenue

Corona Del Mar

Ca 92625

Sent from my iPhone





